
JUN 1 6 1983 

Docket No.. 50-361 

Southern California Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. K. P. Baskin, Manager 

Nuclear Engineering, Safety 
and Licensing 

Post Office Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California' 91770 

Gentlemen: 

Your letter dated December 3, 1982, remitted certain fees pursuant to 
10 CFR 170.22 and provided your basis for not remitting the requested 
Class III fee for Change No. NPF-10-14 which was included as part of 
your May 14, 1982 application for license amendment for San Onofre 2.  
Change No. NPF-10-14 related to the implementation date for the 
environmental qualification surveillance program. The staff of the 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) have reassessed their fee 
position on Change No. NPF-10-14. As a result of this reassessment, 
they agree with your position that additional fees are not applicable 
for your May 14 application.  

Thank you for bringing the particulars of this case to our attention.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed by: 
Reba M. Diggs 

Reba M. Diggs 
Facilities Program Coordinator 
License Fee Management Branch 
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